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Adjournment of Special Planning Meeting  -  October 19-23, 2020 
 

 
This is to advise that the Elected Members of Meath County Council agreed on Monday, 
October 19th, to adjourn the Special Planning Meeting of the Council scheduled for October 
19-23, 2020, in the interests of public health and the health and wellbeing of Council staff 
and the elected members themselves. 

The next scheduled meeting of the Council is its monthly meeting on Monday, November 
2nd, where the elected members will consider a date for reconvening the Special Planning 
Meeting. 
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